

CHOOSE THE CORRECT ANSWER BY CHOOSING A, B, C, D OR E!

1. Mr. Ahmad : Good afternoon, sir. *May I introduce myself? My name is Ahmad. I am a technician of PT AUTOMO-BILE ASSEMBLING INDUSTRY.*

The secretary : Please sit down, what can I do for you, sir?

Mr. Ahmad : I want to see Mr Rahmat, the me-chanic in the workshop. Is he in today?

The secretary : I am sorry, sir. But Mr Rahmat isn't in today.

Mr Ahmad : I see. Never mind, sir. Goodbye.

The secretary : Good bye

We use the italicized words to express an....

- a. greeting
 - b. advice
 - c. introduction myself
 - d. introduction others
 - e. an expert in business
2. Monik is a new member of Rotary Club. She introduces herself.
Monik : Ladies and gentlemen,
- a. allow me to introduce myself
 - b. I am happy to meet you
 - c. It is okay to see you
 - d. let me introduce you to the audience
 - e. you are amazing.
3. Lisa: Hello Randa, let me introduce you to Tania.
Rangga: Hi, Tania. Nice to meet you!
- The underlined sentence shows us the expression of...
- a. Introducing herself.
 - b. Introducing our self.
 - c. Introducing someone.
 - d. Introducing oneself.
 - e. Congratulations.
4. Sisca: Can I know your name?
Rangga: Sure,
- a. My name is Sisca
 - b. His name is Rangga
 - c. What is your name?
 - d. Your name is Sisca.
 - e. My name is Rangga
5. A suitable question for the answer "I am from Tuban" is...
- a. What is your name?
 - b. How old are you?
 - c. What do you want to be?
 - d. How are you?
 - e. Where are you from?

6. A suitable question for the answer "I'm sixteen years old" is...
- What is your name?
 - How old are you?
 - What do you want to be?
 - How are you?
 - Where are you from?
7. A suitable question for the answer "My favorite color is black" is...
- What is your favorite fruit?
 - What is your hobby?
 - What do you want to be?
 - What is your favorite color?
 - Where are you from?
8. A suitable answer for the question "How many brothers and sisters do you have?" is...
- I have three brothers
 - I have two sisters
 - I don't have a brother but I have one sister
 - I don't have a brother
 - He has one sister.
9. Abid: I like mobile gaming, I can express myself from that, I learn English a lot from mobile gaming.
Abid tells about his...
- Like and dislike
 - Hobby
 - Daily activity
 - Leisure time
 - Playing game
10. Budi: I live in Jl Pahlwan No 9, Beji Jenu Tuban. I lived there since I was 8 years old.
Budi is telling about...
- His age
 - His city
 - His address
 - His school
 - His hobby

This text is for questions 11-15

The Paralympics is the largest sporting event for disabled athletes in the world. Athletes from six disability groups take part during the eleven days of competition. However, both the organizers and the athletes stress that the sporting performance is more important than the participant's disabilities. Paralympics is to show people's athletic abilities, not their disability. Paralympians strive for equality to those who compete in the Olympics.

The Paralympics have come a long way since 1984, when a sports competition was first held in England for World War II veterans with spinal injuries. Sir Ludwig Guttmann was the man who began the Paralympic Games. He first organized the International wheelchair games. Soon after this he attempted to involve the wheelchair games to the Olympics. The first official Paralympic Games were held in Rome in 1960. 400 athletes from 23 countries competed in

this event. At first it was only people with wheelchair disabilities competing but then people with other disabilities started to join.

The Paralympics include both Summer and Winter Games and now take place alongside the Olympics at the same venue in the same year. Events such as wheelchair rugby are very popular with spectators and require great skill. Another favourite is three-track skiing. Here disabled competitors ski on one leg while supporting themselves on two crutches which also have small skis attached to them. In recent years the Paralympics have grown dramatically, both in popularity and in the number of athletes taking part. This growth will continue in the future as more and more countries send representatives to the Games.

11. When were the first official Paralympic Games held?

- a. 1952
- b. 1960
- c. 1976
- d. 1984
- e. 1992

12. What is the Paralympics?

- a. A small sporting event for disabled athletes
- b. A charity event for disabled individuals
- c. A local competition for people with disabilities
- d. The largest sporting event for disabled athletes in the world
- e. A political gathering for disabled rights advocates

13. Who initiated the Paralympic Games?

- a. Sir Ludwig Gutmann
- b. World War II veterans
- c. Olympic organizers
- d. Disabled athletes
- e. Rome organizers

14. What is a popular Paralympic event mentioned in the text?

- a. Marathon
- b. Cycling
- c. Swimming
- d. Gymnastics
- e. Wheelchair rugby

15. How has the Paralympics evolved over the years?

- a. It has become smaller in popularity
- b. It now takes place separately from the Olympics
- c. It includes only athletes with wheelchair disabilities.
- d. It is no longer a significant sporting event.
- e. Its popularity and the number of participating athletes have grown dramatically

This text is for questions 16-19

She is 1.75 meters tall and weighs 59 kilos. In her tennis career, she has won 889 games and lost only 113. Her prize money has been over \$20,000,000. She is Steffi Graf, one of the world's great tennis players.

Born in Germany in 1969, she learned to play tennis when she was very young. She won her first important game in Paris when she was eighteen. Since then, she has won more than 0 important competitions. Her best year was 988 when she won the five main international championships in England, France, the USA, Australia, and at the Olympic Games.

She is a strong, athletic player who can still eat younger players. However, she has had a of injuries, so now she has stopped playing the major international competitions.

16. How many times has she won tennis games?
 - a. 113
 - b. 20
 - c. 889
 - d. 59
 - e. 175
17. What makes her stop playing tennis?
 - a. Age limit
 - b. A lot of injuries
 - c. Forbidden by association
 - d. Too much young players
 - e. Failed on winning five international championships
18. What can be inferred about Steffi Graf's impact on tennis based on the text?
 - a. She has not had a significant impact.
 - b. She is only remembered for her injuries.
 - c. Her prize money is her most significant achievement.
 - d. She is one of the world's great tennis players with multiple accomplishments.
 - e. She stopped playing due to lack of success.
19. What is significant about Steffi Graf's career win-loss record?
 - a. She has never lost a game in her career.
 - b. She has a perfect win-loss record
 - c. She has won 889 games and lost only 113.
 - d. She has lost more games than she has won.
 - e. Her prize money is over \$20,000,000.
20. Permissi pak, Saya ingin izin ke kamar mandi!
 - a. Excuse me Ma'am. Can I please use the badroom?
 - b. Excuse me sir. Can I please use the badroom?
 - c. Excuse me sir. May I go to the bedroom?
 - d. Excuse me sir. May I go to the bathroom?
 - e. Excuse me Ma'am. May I go to the toilet?
21. The tense of the sentence "I eat an apple" is
 - a. Simple Present Tense
 - b. Present Continuous Tense
 - c. Present Perfect Tense
 - d. Present Perfect Continuous Tense
 - e. Simple Past Tense

22. The tense of the sentence "I am eating an apple" is
- Simple Present Tense
 - Present Continuous Tense
 - Present Perfect Tense
 - Present Perfect Continuous Tense
 - Simple Past Tense
23. The tense of the sentence "I have eaten an apple" is
- Simple Present Tense
 - Present Continuous Tense
 - Present Perfect Tense
 - Present Perfect Continuous Tense
 - Simple Past Tense
24. The tense of the sentence "I have been eating an apple" is S
- Simple Present Tense
 - Present Continuous Tense
 - Present Perfect Tense
 - Present Perfect Continuous Tense
 - Simple Past Tense
25. The tense of the sentence "I ate an apple" is
- Simple Present Tense
 - Present Continuous Tense
 - Present Perfect Tense
 - Present Perfect Continuous Tense
 - Simple Past Tense
26. The tense of the sentence "I will eat an apple" is
- Simple Present Perfect Tense
 - Past Continuous Tense
 - Simple Future Tense
 - Past Future Tense
 - Present Continuous Tense
27. The tense of the sentence "I will have eaten an apple" is
- Simple Future Perfect Tense
 - Past Continuous Tense
 - Simple Future Tense
 - Simple Past Future Tense
 - Present Continuous Tense
28. The tense of the sentence "I had eaten an apple" is
- Simple Present Perfect Tense
 - Past Continuous Tense
 - Past Perfect Tense
 - Simple Past Future Tense
 - Past Perfect Continuous Tense

29. The tense of the sentence "I will be eating an apple" is
- Present Continuous Tense
 - Future Continuous Tense
 - Simple Future Tense
 - Past Future Tense
 - Past Future Continuous Tense
30. The tense of the sentence "I would be eating an apple" is
- Past Future Perfect Continuous Tense
 - Future Continuous Tense
 - Simple Future Tense
 - Past Future Tense
 - Past Future Continuous Tense
31. The tense of the sentence "I would have been eating an apple" is
- Past Future Perfect Continuous Tense
 - Future Continuous Tense
 - Simple Future Tense
 - Past Future Tense
 - Past Future Continuous Tense
32. Verb 1: drink, Verb 2 : ..., Verb 3:, V-ing:
- drink-drunk-drinking
 - drunk-drunk- drinking
 - drink-drunk-drinking
 - drenk-drunk-drinking
 - drank-drunk-drinking
33. Verb 1:.... , Verb 2 : slept, Verb 3:, V-ing:
- sleep-sleep-sleep
 - sleep-sleep-sleeping
 - sleeped-slept-sleeping
 - slept-slept-sleeping
 - sleep-slept-sleeping
34. Verb 1:.... , Verb 2 :, Verb 3: played, V-ing:
- played-played-playing
 - playing-played-playing
 - played-play-playing
 - play-play-playing
 - play-played-playing
35. Verb 1:.... , Verb 2 :, Verb 3:, V-ing: Writing
- write-wrote-written
 - write-write-writing
 - wrote-wrote-written
 - write-wrote-writing
 - write-written-written
 - f.

36. Verb 1:.... , Verb 2 : , Verb 3: , V-ing: reading
- a. read-readed-readed
 - b. read-read-readed
 - c. read-road-road
 - d. read-read-read
 - e. read-read-reading
37. Now wean english lesson
- a. are writing
 - b. will writing
 - c. writing
 - d. wrote
 - e. have write
38. I usually to school on foot
- a. go
 - b. went
 - c. gone
 - d. is going
 - e. will go
39. Last night I a volleyball match in karanganyar jenu
- a. watch
 - b. watchs
 - c. watching
 - d. watched
 - e. will watch
40. Andi: I wonder how hard his training is.
Lina : Indeed, that goalkeeper is really tough. He always the ball no matter how the condition is.
- a. catch
 - b. catching
 - c. catches
 - d. calched
 - e. caught